
 

 

 

Registration for the 2021 season is now open! 

Please visit our website to complete your registration before February 28th 

www.oradelllittleleague.com 

Oradell Little League is open to Oradell children ages 5 – Grade 8.  

New this year: Please consider making a donation to our 2021 Field Fund. 

All voluntary donations are greatly appreciated. Money collected will be 

used for the preparation and maintaining of fields, and new field 

equipment. For anyone that donates $50, you will automatically be 

entered into a raffle to be drawn on Opening Day. Thank you in advance 

for your support. Any questions can be directed to 

oradellbaseball@gmail.com 

 

 

 

The contents of this flyer are provided solely as a public service. The event or activity described here is 

not in any way affiliated with the Oradell Public School, nor is it endorsed by the Oradell Board of 

Education.

https://go.teamsnap.com/forms/254909

